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GMS 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

As this will be my final 

School Cast before the 

Christmas Break, I want to 

wish everyone a restful and 

relaxing break and that 

everyone enjoys this 

valuable time with family 

and friends. 

 

GCS’s last student day 

before Christmas break will 

be Tuesday, Dec. 18th.  

Students will return to 

school on Monday, Jan. 7th. 

GMS TEACHER OF THE 

YEAR 

I would like to congratulate 

Mrs. Amanda Moorman of 

GMS, as she was recognized 

as the GMS Teacher of the 

Year this past week.  We are 

very proud of Mrs. 

Moorman and know she will 

represent GMS at the 

highest level. 

 

GREENEVILLE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
JACK R. EVANS | PRINCIPAL 

DECEMBER 9, 2018 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Our boy’s basketball teams will play at home on Monday and 

Wednesday of this week.  JV’s begin at 5pm, followed by varsity.   

 

Please come out to the NPAC on Thursday of this week for the 

GMS Band Concert!  The concert will begin at 7pm! 

 

The GMS Cheer Team will have a Parent Night Out for all GMS 

students this coming Fri., Dec. 14th.  This will allow parents to go 

out for a night of Christmas shopping. There will be an open 

gym, board games, a movie room, and kids can bring their own 

video games and systems!  Parent Night Out will begin at 5:30 

p.m. and end at 8:00 p.m. The cost is $10.00 per child.  Come out 

and support GMS Cheer!      

WINTER PLANS 

With winter weather already here, please be sure to have 

discussions centered around family plans for:  School 

Cancellations, Early Release, and 1 or 2 Hour Delays.  Pre-

planning will greatly help these changes in schedules go much 

smoother for your family and GMS. 

 

 

Have a great evening and thank you for your continual support of 

Greeneville Middle School. 

Go Devils! 

 

 

 


